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Quarterly Report of the Long-Range Planning Committee 

August 18, 2018 

 

As we are planning the next Long-Range plan I ask that the Chapters, Committee Chair and 

Officers look at the current plan.  If you have suggestions about what should be in the plan, 

please contact one of the committee members. 

 

 

 

Chair, Long-Range Planning Committee 

Claire M Houghton, CMA(AAMA) 

 

 

 

Members: 

Doreen Hoch, CMA(AAMA) 

Rhi Drake, CMA(AAMA) 

 


